August 2023

## Welcome to Sixth Grade!

Can you believe that you are about to start your last year of elementary school? Time goes by so fast! I'm excited to have you as part of our class. I am looking forward to seeing some familiar faces, as well as getting to meet some of you for the first time. Sixth grade is going to be a challenging year full of memorable activities.

As **September 5**<sup>th</sup> approaches, you will probably be getting things ready for the first day of school. Be sure to gather items on our Sixth Grade Supply List. Some items you may have left over from last year; others may be purchased from the dollar store.

For the first day of school, you will also need to bring in a chapter book for independent reading. Often there will be silent reading time, so you will be expected to keep a book at your desk. Also, we will have a short snack break each day, but keep it simple.

There is still some summer left, so relax and enjoy the warm weather! I look forward to working with you. Let's make sixth grade a terrific year!

Sincerely,

Mr. Radcliff

